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Dear Parents and Carers, 

HALF PRICE BOOK FAIR 
 
We are excited to announce that the Scholastic half price Book Fair will be coming to our school next 
week.  We will open the fair in the main hall from 8.00am until 8.30am and 3.15 pm until 3.45pm 
where parents and children will be able to browse and buy a range of half price books in the hall. 
Children will also be able to buy stationery.  
 
Monday 4th December  
Tuesday 5th December 
Wednesday 6th December 
Thursday 7th December 
8.00am – 8.30am and 3.15 pm – 3.45pm 
 
COMPETITION TIME 
 
We will be running a competition for the chance for children to win one of five £5 books vouchers. 
All your child has to do is create an eye-catching bookmark. Please hand all entries to class teachers 
by Tuesday 5th December 2023. 
 
The second competition will be held at the book fair. For every book your child buys at the fair, they 
will be able to write their name on a numbered square.  After the book fair has finished, a number 
will be chosen at random and the child chosen will win a collection of books.  There will be a winner 
from Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2, so the more books they buy at the book fair, the more chances 
your child has to win.  Good luck! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs B Bains 
Headteacher  


